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87-88 Harcourt St.,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dublin 2.

Dear Sir/Madam,
I am applying for a place in the Trainee recruitment program offered by Byrne. This firm appeals to me because of its excellent reputation for providing expert, knowledgeable advice and its reputation for building a continuous relationship with clients. As well as this, Byrne Wallace is very appealing to me on the basis of its top tier clients from both Ireland and abroad. The training I would receive would be of the highest calibre and would give me the best preparation to further pursue a traineeship with the firm in the future. I would be very excited to work with a firm with such a well-recognised and respected policy of Corporate Social Responsibility due to the fact that I take part in charitable work and I believe it is very important for successful bodies to give something back to communities. Byrne Wallace also stands out to me due to its devotion to conducting business in an environmentally friendly manner as this has always been an issue close to my heart. 
I am currently a final year student in University College Dublin, studying Law with Social Justice and have achieved a consistent second class, grade one, honours in all exams to date. As outlined in my attached CV, I am a hardworking and determined person and I feel this is demonstrated by achieving a bronze, silver and gold Gaisce award, presented to me by President Michael D Higgins. I also have numerous examples of experience of working as part of a team and have received multiple trainings in this regard. I am honest, trustworthy and reliable which I feel is made clear from my positions of responsibility thus far. 
I know I would receive training of the highest quality by working with a top commercial firm such as Byrne Wallace. I would bring an enthusiastic, hardworking and diligent approach to all elements of the summer program. I appreciate your consideration of me for this programme and look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely,

Emer Bennett

